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October 28, 2017 
via e-mail: Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us 

 
Chairman Julie Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Re:   Docket No. 20170141-SU: Application for increase in wastewater rates in Monroe 

County by K W Resort Utilities Corp. 
 Our File No. 34000.04 
 
Dear Chairman Brown: 
 
 By letter docketed on June 30, 2017, you approved the request of K W Resort Utilities 
Corp. (“Company”) for a June 30, 2017, test year for its upcoming rate case. As a result of 
Hurricane Irma, the Company has not been able to complete the documentation necessary to file a 
completed Application by that deadline, and requests that you extend that filing deadline to 
November 30, 2017.  
 
 Further, in addition to the pro forma expenses identified in the original test year request 
letters, the Company will be requesting pro forma expenses in connection with Hurricane Irma 
damages. 
 
 Should you or members of the Staff have any questions regarding this request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Martin S. Friedman 
Martin S. Friedman 
For the Firm 

 
cc: Bart Smith, Esquire (via e-mail) 
 Chris Johnson (via e-mail) 
 Andrew Maurey (via e-mail) 
 Carlotta S. Stauffer, PSC Clerk (via e-filing) 
 Erik Saylor, Esquire (via e-mail) 
 Scheff Wright, Esquire (via e-mail) 




